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MINUTES 
 

 The meeting was called to order at 6:15 pm by President, William Atkins. 

 There was much inaudible discussion concerning the pool rules and regulations as residents from 

both Phase 1 and Phase 2 entered the room.  At this time Mr. Atkins made the announcement that the 

Board had realized their mistake concerning revising the pool rules and regulations, which was discussed 

at the last regular meeting on Tuesday, May 9, 2023.  He made the motion that the Pool Rules and 

regulations be left the same as last year (2022).  John Drexler seconded the motion, and the meeting was 

adjourned. 


